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From: Eric Riseman <eriseman@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2016 10:51 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fw: SC Safe Home

Greeting Ms Haley 
Can you please provide me assistance in trying to leverage the SC Safe Home benefit that we tax 
payers have available to us? 
 
The website has forever had the notification up stating that it was no longer taking new applications - 
but this note has been posted far too long and other worthy SC citizens must have the opportunity to 
partake in this program. 
 
Can you please help? 
Thank you 
Eric Riseman 
 

On Friday, October 7, 2016 10:46 PM, Eric Riseman <eriseman@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 

Good evening 
 
I have been tracking your website for quite some time and it seems as though the state of SC will 
never be opening up this benefit to new applications.  For far too long - the site claims that it is not 
taking any new applications.  I can understand a month or two to work through a back log of 
applications but this is silly and unfair to those that pay taxes in SC. 
 
As a taxpayer, how am I too take advantage of this benefit if it is never accepting new 
applications?  Do I need to petition the governor? 
 
Please help me understand when and how I can participate in the Safe Home program 
 
Thank you 
Eric Riseman 
 
 


